

Dear Friend,

According to childhelp.org, “A report of child abuse is made every 10 seconds in the United States.” That works out to 3,154,600 cases reported each year. Those are the cases that are reported. How many cases went unreported?

As you can imagine, the number of child abuse cases increased during the pandemic. Unfortunately, many children are abused by those who are supposed to protect them. Forced to stay home during the pandemic with their abusers under more stress than before, led to even more children being abused. 

In addition to the children who suffer abuse are those who suffer from adverse childhood experiences. These experiences are defined as traumatic events occurring before the age of 18 and include all types of abuse, neglect, parental mental illness, substance abuse, divorce, incarceration and domestic violence. 

Children suffering from adverse childhood experiences are at a higher risk of developing mental health conditions such as depression, anxiety and substance abuse. If not treated, it can become very serious as they get older, even affecting their ability to make good decisions and deal with the daily stress of life. 
XX works with middle school and high school children to help them overcome the trauma of abuse and adverse childhood experiences by providing mental health counseling, mentorship and education. Classes to help them develop good social skills will be provided to give them confidence and increase their self-esteem. Fun activities in a safe environment will allow them to just be children. 

While we cannot change a child’s home life, we can be their safety net. We can offer love, encouragement and support. We can provide training to deal with the past and move forward to a healthy future. 

Will you partner with us to make a child’s future brighter than his past? The time is now. Please make a donation today to help a child in need. They are counting on you. 


PS. A child is abused every 10 seconds. While you can’t help them all, you can help one. Your donation of $25 will allow us to provide a safe place for a child to go after school. Shouldn’t every child feel safe?

